
 
 
 
 
         
November 9, 2022 
 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
 
RE: The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. - DW 20-117 
 Request to Withdraw prior Request for Temporary-to-Permanent Rate 
 Recoupment for Residential Fire Protection Customers 
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 The Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc. (HAWC) writes to provide notice to the 
Commission that it withdraws its previous request dated June 30, 2022, for Temporary-to-
Permanent rate recoupment for Residential Fire Protection Customers. By doing so, HAWC 
believes this eliminates any further proceedings including the need to file a proposed procedural 
schedule by November 11, 2022, as indicated in the Commission’s Order No. 26,718 dated 
November 3, 2022. In light of these circumstances, HAWC respectfully requests the Commission 
amend Order No. 26,718 to reflect this withdrawal.    
 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      /s/ Anthony S. Augeri 
 
      Anthony S. Augeri 
      General Counsel 
 
 
AA/ht 
 
Cc: Service list 
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